
Yohny Cheryl 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 10:32 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Kimberly 

Last Name: Mascia 

Company: 

Email: findkni @hotmail.com 

Subject: Pa Core Standards 

Message: 
Dear Members and Staff, I am a parent of 3 children and have found the new system to be repetitive, and hence 
boring, for my children, lacking in any evident benefit, and devoid of fundamental lessons that my children 
need to be learning at different stages in their education. Teachers are now asking parents to supplement their 
education at home as the children don't have time to learn fundamentals during school time while they are 
preparing for regular exams. Monetary concerns aside, I worry about the quality of this education under this 
system. Please vote to opt out of Core Standards. 
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